
Good afternoon Wyandanch families, 
 
While schools are closed until April 1st, we want to ensure that first responders such as medical 
personnel, police, and firefighters of our community have adequate childcare.  We have 
partnered with other local districts to participate in a regional child care center in the Town of 
Babylon.   The program will begin soon and hours of operation may be approximately 7:00 am 
until 6:00 pm. Parents and guardians will need to verify that they are first responders and 
children will need to be screened to ensure that they are fever-free. At the end of this phone call 
please choose 1 if you are in need of this service or 2 if you are not. Based on your response, 
further communication will be forthcoming. Visit the District website or the Official WUFSD 
Facebook Page for additional contact information. 
 
Please email ​childcare@wufsd.net​ to request additional information.  
 
Thank you 
Dr. Gina Talbert 
Acting Superintendent of Schools 
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